
 

 

Gaat u binnenkort met ontslag? (Engels) 

 

Are you being discharged 

soon? 
 

You may have taken medication during your hospital stay. When 

you return home, it is important that we properly and completely 

transfer all information about your medication use to other 

healthcare providers, such as your general practitioner or nursing 

home doctor and your pharmacy. This is to guarantee your safety. 

 

The hospital may also have prescribed medication that you should 

take at home.   

 

If you collect your medication from the Outpatient Pharmacy before 

you leave, we will check whether the medicine you took at the 

hospital can also be taken safely at home.  

You will receive an up-to-date medication overview with all the 

medicines that you must continue to take. This includes any 

changes to medication and those you no longer need.  

 



 

 

If you have any questions about your medication, then we can 

discuss these with you. 

We will also send the medication overview to your pharmacy to 

ensure that your file remains up-to-date. 

 

If you can't go to the Outpatient Pharmacy, then this conversation 

can also take place at your bedside in the nursing department, or 

we can forward the prescription to your pharmacy. 

The Outpatient Pharmacy of the Albert Schweitzer Hospital is open 

from Monday - Friday from 8:00 am to 5:30 pm.  

 

 Dordwijk: in the central hall next to the reception,  

tel. (078) 654 53 60, e-mail: poliapotheekdordrecht@asz.nl 

 

 Zwijndrecht: in the central hall next to the main entrance, 

tel. (078) 654 53 70, e-mail: apotheekzwijndrecht@asz.nl 
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